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24th January 2025 

 

Dear parents/carers 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to extend my heartfelt thanks to our Year 8 students for 

their outstanding participation during the PSHE Smashed session on Wednesday. They truly excelled, 

demonstrating our values of Aim High, Work Hard and Be Kind. Their willingness to engage made the 

experience both enjoyable and productive. I want to take a moment to express just how proud I am 

of each and every one of them. 

 

The provider of the session has asked if you could encourage your child to complete this survey post 

session just so they can gain some feedback on it: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7D9XL3C  

 

Thank you once again for your ongoing encouragement and support of your child’s education. It truly 

makes a difference. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Haymes 

Specialist Leader of Geography/PSHE 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7D9XL3C

